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PLEASE pass this ban on the sale/trade of fur products in Oregon. These poor 

"farmed" animals live in filthy, cramped, away from everything natural to them. They 

are a commodity so are NOT well taken care of. The lack food and clean water; vets 

are never called for any injuries, which happen a lot from the stress that they are 

under. Self harm, incompatible cage mates. They are bred mercilessly then killed 

cruelly. 

 

The over crowding and filthy conditions can also lead to another covid-type virus. 

PLEASE put human AND animal safety first. PASS HB3390, BAN THE SALE AND 

TRADE IN ANIMAL FUR. PLEASE!! 


